Rosenberg Corey

From: Nancy Phillips <goldilocksnp@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 04, 2017 12:15 PM

To: SHS Exhibits

Subject: HB 2004-A

Legislature:

Are you actually going to vote this bill into law? Do you understand how disrespectful and abusive tenants can be? They
cheat and say they have service dogs when they don't need them and want to have a pet, they trash our houses and we
spend 10k average putting them back together! We own 13 rentals...all upper end custom homes and we cannot find
many decent tenants. We put up and respect them, but now you are asking us to PAY THEM to leave when we have to
sell a house? My husband is disabled and medical bills can be horrific. We have to sell a house about every 2 years to
stay financially afloat. We are retired. What are you doing to protect US? OMG! Get a grip!!! Way over the top!!

NP Stevens

Sent from my iPhone



